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Comments: The trail development aspect of the project sounds great, and I'm in favor of this.

 

The gravel pit should not be included in this project for several reasons:

   1) this location is very close to a residential area - noise &amp; dust will have a strong negative impact

   2) co-locating the gravel pit with the trail system is also a bad idea (dust)

   3) this section of HWY 160 is already very dangerous - additional traffic from heavy trucks will likely lead to

more accidents

   4) other location options have been provided for the gravel pit that are not close to residential areas - please

use one of those


